
September	25,	2018	
To:		Owners	BCVA	
From:		Len	Sullivan,	Sewer	Steering	Chair	
Re:	Heavy	rains	and	Change	of	Plan	
		
The	work	has	almost	come	to	a	stop.		Another	torrential	rainstorm	over	the	weekend	made	
much	of	the	Section	Two’s	green	space	a	swampland.		The	crew	was	limited	in	its	efforts	to	work	
today	and	yesterday.	
		
The	plan	to	move	back	to	Tidewood	Avenue	will	be	delayed	until	the	soggy	ground	dries	
out.		SPT	&	I	decided	the	best	way	to	make	progress	is	to	continue	north	from	5884-5892	along	
Driftwood	Place.		Higher	ground	allows	work	to	continue.	
		
Estimated	Schedule:		subject	to	change	due	to	weather	or	unexpected	delays	
		
•													September	26	to	October	2																									5876-5880	Driftwood	Place	
•													October	3	to	October	9																	5868-5872	Driftwood	Place	
•													October	10	to	October	16																													5860-5864	Driftwood	Place	
		
Rainfall	amounts	will	determine	when	work	can	resume	on	Tidewood	Avenue.		It	will	take	2-3	
weeks	of	little	rainfall	to	allow	the	soggy	grounds	to	dry.		
		
Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	understanding	as,	sometimes,	factors	are	not	in	our	control.	
		
Reminder----On	October	1st,	BrightView	will	begin	servicing	our	grounds.		Mowing	will	take	
place	on	Mondays	and	detail	work	will	follow	on	Tuesdays.			
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